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Dear Sir/Madam, I read tonight your Assistance & Access Bill having had a wealth of
experience in this exact field before. My own recommendation is that representatives of
the telcos start freely to identify themselves as such, so in the unfortunate event of mishap
a trusted citizen can do it instead. Too often we expect officers to act properly but like
scorpians they are but small bugs in  ecosystems of uncountable niches.

You are urged to stop & reconsider it!

Regards, 
Nathan Rogers




